
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Being Me 

  

Our Curiosity Curriculum in 

EYFS will allow the children to 

develop as ‘thinkers and doers’. 

We encourage the children to 

explore and extend their 

learning and provoke them to 

think more deeply and find out 

more. 

We will continue to involve you 

in our Curiosity Approach to 

learning as we follow our 

journey to become an 

accredited setting.  

 

  

 

 

 

During the Autumn Term we will be focussing on getting to know each 

other and finding out about ways we are the same and ways we are 

different. Our focus text will be My World, Your World by Melanie Walsh 

In Autumn, our Maths focus will be: 

 

Number:  

 Composition of numbers to 5 

 Subitising (knowing how many there 

are without having to count) 

 

Numerical patterns:  

 Singing number songs 

Shape, Space and Measure 

 Comparing length 
 

 

 

 

  Home learning Activities  

The children will all be bringing 
home a paper bag! We would 
like you to use this to collect 
small items that will help the 
children talk about themselves. 
You may include small items from 
trips that they have collected 
over the summer eg stones, 
sticks or shells. 
Please include a photograph of 
your child with their family. 
It would be really helpful if you 
practise talking with your child 
about the contents of their bag 
at home so that ,when they 
bring it to school in September, 
they feel confident sharing with 
adults and friends at school. 
It would be lovely if the children 
use their creativity to decorate 
their bag to make it their own. 

Reading Books 
Please can you bring book bags 
into school every Wednesday so  
that children can choose a book 
to take home and share. We will 
be holding workshops in the 
new term to tell you more about 
how we teach reading and what 
you can do to support at home. 
Please make sure books are only 
transported in book bags so 
they are not damaged in transit. 
Book bags are available to 
purchase along with school 
uniform. 
 
 

 

 

Our tooth brushing 

club will continue in 

the Autumn Term 

supported by the 

Sheffield Children’s 

Hospital NHS oral 

hygiene team. Please 

talk to your child’s key 

worker if you want 

more information 

about this. 

 

EYFS – Mrs Thomas, Mrs Horsfall and Ms Peck 


